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With regard to the above ,

This new proposed Salmontd by law, in its present form. is a serious danger to our historic wild Trout
fishing and I wish to make the following submissions.

The waters should be Solely not Primarily managed .

Point 2 should be a five year plan

Point 3 Number 7 on the proposed by law should be removed.

We have world famous wild irout fishing here in Ireland and these need 1o be protected. We should not have
to be constantly fighting to protect these waters. This should be done as matter of priority by our people in
power. We have to learn from mistakes made in other countries where wild fishing is now majorly impacted
as a result of invasive species and pollution.

Please help us protect what is important to us

Thanks.



